subarnarekha
Port Private Limited

Letter No.: SPPL/ENVID2/2024 Date: 13.02.2024
To
The Divisional Forest Officer,
Balasore Wildlife Division,
AVPO- Kuruda,
Dist-Balasore,
Odisha-756056

Sub: Proposal for diversion of 12.202 ha of Forest land for Single Line Broad Gauge
Railway Connectivity from Amarda Road Station to Subarnarekha Port in the District of
Balasore coming under the jurisdiction of Balasore (WL) Division by Subamnarekha

Port Pvt. Ltd.-Compliance-Reg.

Ref: Memo No.1168/4F-Misc. F.No.42/2023-Balasore, dated 6" February,2024.

Sir,
With reference to the subject cited above and referred letter, please find attached the
original CZMP (Coastal Zone Management Plan) sheet duly authenticated by project

proponent along with three copies of the sheet depicting clear Rail alignment.

In this regard your support is required for further processing of our Forest Diversion
Proposal.

Tanking you,
Yours sincerely,

Encl: a/a
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